
News From the Twos

 Important Dates
February 13th and 14th –

Valentine’s Day parties (we 

have 15 kiddos in our class)

February 17th-Presidents Day

No School

Classroom Reminders
February family projects are due 

back by Wednesday, February 
12th. 

Online scholastic orders are due 
by Monday, February 24th. 

What we’re learning…
This week we started learning 

about ocean animals, the 

color pink and the hearts! 
We made coffee filter sea 

turtles, shark puppets and 
played in a giant shark tent! 

We worked on improving our 

fine motor skills by adding 
beads to our jellyfish 

tentacles (pipe cleaners).  
On Thursday, Miss Kayla 

came and we danced to 

Baby Shark! We also 
practiced one of our 

favorites, The Chicken 
Dance!

On Friday, we had our field 

trip to the Niagara Falls 
Aquarium! We got to see 

penguins and sea lions! The 
kiddos also really loved 

playing in the water at the 

touch tank! 

February 3rd- 7th 
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